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RFA CANCELLATION LETTER 
 
 
April 10, 2023 
 
 
Mr. Robert Clark / Executive Director 
Northern Maine Development Commission Inc. 
11 West Presque Isle Road 
Caribou, ME 04736 
 
SUBJECT: Notice of Termination RFP # 202301010 Rural Workforce Recruitment and 
Retention Grant Program 
 
Dear Mr. Clark: 
 
This letter is in regard to the Request for Applications (RFA) issued by the Department of 
Economic and Community Development for “the Rural Workforce Recruitment and Retention 
Grant Program. Pursuant to Part 1, B, 2 of the RFA, the Department has decided to cancel the 
RFP and no award will be made at this time. 
 
The Department intends to re-issue the RFA. Please consider re-applying when publication of 
the updated RFA is announced. 
 
Thank you for your interest in doing business with the State of Maine. 
 
Sincerely, 
 

 
Charlotte Mace, Director 
Office of Business Development, Maine DECD 
Office: 207-624-7448 | charlotte.mace@maine.govw 

STATE OF MAINE 
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Janet T. Mills 
     Governor 

 

Heather Johnson 
Commissioner 
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STATEMENT OF APPEAL RIGHTS 
 
Any person aggrieved by an award decision may request an appeal hearing.  The request must 
be made to the Director of the Bureau of General Services, in writing, within 15 days of 
notification of the contract award as provided in 5 M.R.S. § 1825-E (2) and the Rules of the 
Department of Administrative and Financial Services, Bureau of General Services, Division of 
Purchases, Chapter 120, § (2) (2).  
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RFA CANCELLATION LETTER 
 
 
April 10, 2023 
 
 
Mr. Lee Umphrey, Executive Director 
Eastern Maine Development Corporation 
40 Harlow St. 
Bangor, ME 04401 
 
SUBJECT: Notice of Termination RFP # 202301010 Rural Workforce Recruitment and 
Retention Grant Program 
 
Dear Mr. Umphrey: 
 
This letter is in regard to the Request for Applications (RFA) issued by the Department of 
Economic and Community Development for “the Rural Workforce Recruitment and Retention 
Grant Program. Pursuant to Part 1, B, 2 of the RFA, the Department has decided to cancel the 
RFP and no award will be made at this time. 
 
The Department intends to re-issue the RFA. Please consider re-applying when publication of 
the updated RFA is announced. 
 
Thank you for your interest in doing business with the State of Maine. 
 
Sincerely, 
 

 
Charlotte Mace, Director 
Office of Business Development, Maine DECD 
Office: 207-624-7448 | charlotte.mace@maine.gov   
 

STATE OF MAINE 
DEPARTMENT OF ECONOMIC AND 

COMMUNITY DEVELOPMENT 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Janet T. Mills 
     Governor 
 

Heather Johnson 
Commissioner 
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STATEMENT OF APPEAL RIGHTS 
 
Any person aggrieved by an award decision may request an appeal hearing.  The request must 
be made to the Director of the Bureau of General Services, in writing, within 15 days of 
notification of the contract award as provided in 5 M.R.S. § 1825-E (2) and the Rules of the 
Department of Administrative and Financial Services, Bureau of General Services, Division of 
Purchases, Chapter 120, § (2) (2).  

 
  



Page 1 of 2                                                                                                 rev. 3/5/2018 
 

 

  
 
 
 
 

RFA CANCELLATION LETTER 
 
 
April 10, 2023 
 
 
Mr. Christian Savage, Executive Director 
Somerset Economic Development Corporation 
41 Court St. 
Skowhegan, ME 04976 
 
SUBJECT: Notice of Termination RFP # 202301010 Rural Workforce Recruitment and 
Retention Grant Program 
 
Dear Mr. Savage: 
 
This letter is in regard to the Request for Applications (RFA) issued by the Department of 
Economic and Community Development for “the Rural Workforce Recruitment and Retention 
Grant Program. Pursuant to Part 1, B, 2 of the RFA, the Department has decided to cancel the 
RFP and no award will be made at this time. 
 
The Department intends to re-issue the RFA. Please consider re-applying when publication of 
the updated RFA is announced. 
 
Thank you for your interest in doing business with the State of Maine. 
 
Sincerely, 
 

 
 
Charlotte Mace, Director 
Office of Business Development, Maine DECD 
Office: 207-624-7448 | charlotte.mace@maine.gov   

STATE OF MAINE 
DEPARTMENT OF ECONOMIC AND 

COMMUNITY DEVELOPMENT 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Janet T. Mills 
     Governor 
 

Heather Johnson 
Commissioner 
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STATEMENT OF APPEAL RIGHTS 
 
Any person aggrieved by an award decision may request an appeal hearing.  The request must 
be made to the Director of the Bureau of General Services, in writing, within 15 days of 
notification of the contract award as provided in 5 M.R.S. § 1825-E (2) and the Rules of the 
Department of Administrative and Financial Services, Bureau of General Services, Division of 
Purchases, Chapter 120, § (2) (2).  
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RFA CANCELLATION LETTER 
 
 
April 10, 2023 
 
 
Ms. Denise Cilley / Director of Small Business & Entrepreneurship 
Sunrise County Economic Development Council 
7 Ames Way 
Machias, ME 04654 
 
SUBJECT: Notice of Termination RFP # 202301010 Rural Workforce Recruitment and 
Retention Grant Program 
 
Dear Ms. Cilley: 
 
This letter is in regard to the Request for Applications (RFA) issued by the Department of 
Economic and Community Development for “the Rural Workforce Recruitment and Retention 
Grant Program. Pursuant to Part 1, B, 2 of the RFA, the Department has decided to cancel the 
RFP and no award will be made at this time. 
 
The Department intends to re-issue the RFA. Please consider re-applying when publication of 
the updated RFA is announced. 
 
Thank you for your interest in doing business with the State of Maine. 
 
Sincerely, 
 

 
Charlotte Mace, Director 
Office of Business Development, Maine DECD 
Office: 207-624-7448 | charlotte.mace@maine.gov   
 

STATE OF MAINE 
DEPARTMENT OF ECONOMIC AND 

COMMUNITY DEVELOPMENT 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Janet T. Mills 
     Governor 
 

Heather Johnson 
Commissioner 
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STATEMENT OF APPEAL RIGHTS 
 
Any person aggrieved by an award decision may request an appeal hearing.  The request must 
be made to the Director of the Bureau of General Services, in writing, within 15 days of 
notification of the contract award as provided in 5 M.R.S. § 1825-E (2) and the Rules of the 
Department of Administrative and Financial Services, Bureau of General Services, Division of 
Purchases, Chapter 120, § (2) (2).  

 
  


